
Dear Parents 
As Lent is rapidly approaching it allows us a time of great 
reflection at school. The children have been learning how they 
can follow the teaching of St. Ignatius and reflect passionately 
on their actions. 

Leading STEM 
The school was very lucky to be invited to 
Greig City Academy to promote our STEM 
learning. We taught other schools about 
space and really enjoyed learning how to 
make our own car!
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Cafod Assembly 
A representative 
from Cafod came in 
on Tuesday 30th to 
take an assembly on 
Lent. He spoke 
about giving up 
something in order 
to support 
communities in 
Zimbabwe. 

Coffee Morning 
On 9th Feb please 
come to our coffee 
morning and learn 
how to keep your 
child safe online. 

Sports 
Well done to our 
football team who 
played on Friday 
26th. We won one 
but also lost one! 

LUNCHES 
Packed lunches need to 
be nut free, low sugar 

and without chocolate.

1
REMINDERS 

Continue to sign the 
reading records five 

times a week.

2
SPELLING 

Please continue to help 
your child revise their 
year group spellings. 
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St. Ignatius News 
We believe in our PEARL values of PRAYER, EQUALITY, 

ACHIEVEMENT, RESPECT and LOVE.

Parents’ Reading 
Morning 
It was great to see so many parents at our 
reading morning last week. It is important 
to read with or listen to your child read 
regularly to develop confidence with 
reading.
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WEEKLY REFLECTION 
Heavenly Father, In these last few days before our Lenten journey 
we invite you to inspire us. May we ask you “What is the grace you 
desire to deepen us over the next 40 days?”

Date Who What

Monday 5th February Whole School Children’s Mental Health Week

Tuesday 6th February Whole School Internet Safety Day

Wednesday 7th February Year 2 SATs Meeting

Thursday 8th February 3A 3A Assembly

Friday 9th February Parents Coffee Morning

Mon 12th - Fri 16th February Whole School Half term holiday

Friday 23rd February Year 1 Trip to London Zoo

Internet Safety day 
Internet Safety day has come around again. 
The children at school will be learning about 
how to stay safe online and keep their 
personal details private. Please 
encourage this by going to 
www.ceop.police.uk 

Young Voices 
Well done to our Year 6 pupils for being part of the 
world’s largest choir. Together 8000 children from 
different schools sang together at the O2 Arena. It was a 
wonderfully inspiring and exciting experience that we 
all will remember for a long time. 

New Spring Term Menu 
As winter comes to a close our Menu will reflect the 
change in season. Further details of our new menu is 
available on our website. If you child has any allergies 
please contact us. 
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